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Dear Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation,

The Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Outer Drive is proud to honor Margaret (Peggie)
Pedenelli with the Distinguished Kiwanian Award.

Peggie has been a member of our Kiwanis Club since 1996. She has served as
club president in 2002-2003. She has been Kiwanis advisor to the Dearborn High Key
Club since 2007.

The Dearborn High Key Club has grown to more than 150 members under her
leadership. Peggie has initiated a Key Club fundraiser selling bagels to Dearborn High
students two mornings a week. This effort raises about $3,000 per year which is spent
on scholarships and Key Club convention expenses.

Under Peggie’s leadership, the Dearborn High Key Club was recognized as the
city of Dearborn volunteers of the year. Peggie has received the Michigan Key Club
advisor of the year award.

Peggie urges Key Club members to participate in the following projects:

Dearborn Safety Town

Dictionary Project

Dearborn Fire Department Burn Drive
Gleaners Food Packing

Dearborn Senior Citizens Food Distribution
American Cancer Society Relay for Life

Sincerely,

Dot 13aqerc
Bob Bryer ) PGS

Secretary, Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Quter Drive



